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Evening and Weekend Programs 

Questions and Answers 
 

 
Q:  Why are Evening and Weekend Programs being discontinued? 
A:  Graduate School USA (GSUSA) recently applied for accreditation 
with the Accrediting Council for Continuing Education and Training 
(ACCET). In pursuit of the accreditation, GSUSA will be amending our 
Evening and Weekend Programs curriculum to ensure consistency and 
compliance with ACCET requirements.  As we make these 
transformations, we are discontinuing Evening and Weekend Programs, 
as of June 24, 2019.   
 
Q:  What if I am enrolled in a certificate program? 
A:  Courses offered for the Spring 2019 term will be the last courses 
offered for the Evening Program. If you were enrolled in the Winter 2019 
Term, and you have completed 50 percent or more of the courses required 
to complete your certificate, please click here to download and complete 
the attached information form. 
 
Q:  What if I enrolled in courses for the Summer 2019 Term? 
A:  All students who enrolled in courses offered in Summer 2019 will 
receive a full refund. Refunds will be processed and issued within 15 days. 
 
Q:  How do I get copies of my transcripts from Evening Programs? 
A:  For transcripts, please contact the registrar at 
registrar@graduateschool.edu. 
 
Q:  Are there any plans for a new program? 
A:  We expect to reimagine a continuing education program that addresses 
the current and emerging training needs beyond our traditional government 
core market, and offers more flexible delivery platforms for those learners. 
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Q:  Will there be any Evening and Weekend courses that will 
continue? 
A:  The courses and the certificate program in Natural History Field 
Studies (“NATH”), offered by GSUSA in conjunction with the Audubon 
Naturalist Society of the Central Atlantic States, Inc., are not affected by 
this decision and will continue. 
 
Q:  Will discontinuing Evening and Weekend courses impact the 
daytime programs? 
A:  The changes taking place in Evening and Weekend Programs will 
have no impact on daytime Government Training and Professional 
Development courses and programs. 


